

24th January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers.

COVID Update

Following a meeting of the COVID group on 21st January, we have decided that for the present time, masks will continue to be worn in the communal areas in school. This decision is based on a number of factors including the number of cases in school – six positive cases this morning, and the advice of the Mayor of London to continue wearing masks on public transport.

If your son/ daughter wears a mask, please explain that they should continue to do so. Teachers will also explain to them.

We hope you support the decision, which will be reviewed after the half term holiday. If you have any questions, please contact Nick Clark or me.

Yours sincerely,

Eileen Ollieuz

Headteacher